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Prof. Bean shared her research about the experimental particle physics and the project 
about The Large Hadron Collider in Switzerland, which is one of the largest scientific 
projects undertaken. She also discussed KU's role in this project and her experiences 
living in Switzerland with the students from the US. Since she leads a Program in 
International Research and Education project that brings undergraduate and graduate 
students to Switzerland for study as well as research, there had been a big interest by the 
undergraduate students. 


